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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF VIGAN CITY

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No._ WA | s. 2025

RESUMPTION OF THE MANDATORY WEARING OF DEPED OFFICIAL UNIFORM

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CES - SGOD
CES - CID
Elementary & Secondary Public-School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Division Memorandum No. 199 s. 2025 provided for the suspension of the
mandatory wearing of DepEd Official Uniform for personnel and learners due
to extreme hot weather conditions.

2. The resumption of the mandated DepEd uniforms strengthens
professionalism, discipline, and unity among staff members. It encourages
equality, nurtures a sense of identity, and demonstrates dedication to public
service. Adhering to the uniform policy improves the organization’s image and
aids in DepEd’s mission of providing quality education with integrity and
consistency.

3. In line with this, this office mandates all personnel to resume wearing the
appropriate uniforms from Monday to Thursdays, consistent with DepEd
Memo No. 28, s. 2025,

4. Likewise, Contract of Service (CoS) are encouraged to wear the prescribed
uniform. In absence of such, they may wear appropriate business or casual
smart attire.

5. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

AN
V1 D. EDA; CESO Vﬂ
Sghools Diviéion Superintendent

Address: Mena Crisologo St. corner Rivero St., Brgy. IX, Vigan City, llocos Sur
Telephone No: (077) 722-20-23 / (077) 632-05-33

Email Address: vigan.city@deped.gov.ph

Website: www.depedvigancity.com
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Your Feedback is important to us. Visit this link bit.ly/SDOViganCityCSM



